
CWate~bo~o Planning !Boa~d 
TOWN OF WATERBORO 


YORK COUNTY 


MAINE 


MINUTES OF MEETING HELD NOV. 19, 1969 

Present were Messrs. W. Junkins, J. Hanscom, L. Rollins, F. Abbott, Jr., and H. Zanni. 

The Board of Selectmen had been invited to attend this meeting. Selectman Clinton Woodsome 
was present. 

Another plan for sub-division of land at Lake Sherburne was presented to the Board for con­
sideration. Section 3, containing lots #28 thru #32, was inspected, approved and signed by 
the Planning Board. Mr. Woodsome agreed to look into the matter of locks, keys and sign 
that was to have been provided for the Lake Level Control Committee. 

Mr. odsome also agreed to ask Mr. John Smith, Chairman of the Board of Selectmen.to send 
a letter to the town's attorney for answers to the questions concerning the spending of 
town funds on private roads, etc. A copy of the reply to be sent to the Secretary of the 
Planning Board. 

The Planning Board is grateful to Mr. Wood some for being present and for his assistance 
at this meeting. 

The "Sub-division Regulations for the Town of Waterboro II were unanimously approved by the 
Board. 

A motion was made and passed unanimously that 50 copies be printed as soon as possible and 
the cost of printing to be taken from the Planning Board treasury. 

Mr. L. Rollins informed the Board that representatives of Lake Arrowhead development would 
lik to meet with the Board as soon as is convenient. 

The next meeting will be held December 3, 1969 at 7:30 P.M. Lake Arrowhead representatives 
are invited to attend at 8:00 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted 

i/~:4'6~' 
Harry A. Zanni, Secretary 
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